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Texas Physician Assistant Board suspends San Antonio physician assistant 

 
On June 23, 2021, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Physician Assistant Board temporarily 
suspended, without notice, the Texas physician assistant license of Christopher Felix Montoya, 
P.A. (Lic. No. PA06048), after determining his continuation in the practice as a physician 
assistant poses a continuing threat to public welfare. The suspension was effective immediately. 
 
The Board found Mr. Montoya has been indicted on charges related to health care fraud and 
despite his incarceration, was continuing to run his practice from jail. Mr. Montoya continued to 
bill Medicare for services rendered despite not being present at his clinics to treat patients. 
 
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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